
 

 

February 24, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Dwayne Umbarger, Chairperson 
Senate Committee on Transportation 
Statehouse, Room 441-E 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Senator Umbarger: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 213 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 213 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 SB 213 would define a “lightweight roadable vehicle” as a multipurpose motor vehicle 
that is allowed to be driven on public roadways and is required to be registered with, and flown 
under the direction of, the Federal Aviation Administration.   
 
 The Department of Revenue states passage of SB 213 would have no fiscal effect to 
agency operations.  The bill does not require any additional registration related activity. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Steve Neske, Revenue 
 Ben Cleeves, KDOT  


